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November 18, 2021 

Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, D.C. 20426  

Re: PJM Interconnection, L.L.C Docket No. EL21-91 

Dear Ms. Bose: 

On November 11, 2021, Monitoring Analytics, LLC, acting in its capacity as the Independent 
Market Monitor for PJM (“Market Monitor”), submitted comments in this proceeding. 
Errors in that pleading were identified subsequently and are corrected here. 

The corrections include table references, typos, a clarification, and deletion of a sentence that 
was inadvertently included, with a corresponding footnote. 

Attached please find a marked version (Attachment A) and a clean version (Attachment B). 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (610) 271-8053. 

Sincerely, 

 
Jeffrey W. Mayes, General Counsel 
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